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Dear Candidate 

 

Re: AHT Head of Sixth Form 
 

I’m delighted that you are considering applying to join our senior team and very much hope that the 

accompanying Job Description and Person Specification, along with the information on our website 

about the school give you the information you need to decide if this is the role for you.  I have been in 
post since September 2019 and this opportunity is created through the promotion of the current post 

holder to a Deputy Headteacher position. Coinciding as it does with our very positive Ofsted inspection 

in December 2023 it is I believe an exciting time to be joining The Norton Knatchbull School as we seek to 
further realise our Mission Statement and Curriculum Vision and secure the best possible outcomes for 

all of our students. 

 
Our Senior Leadership Team have a range of skills and experiences and we work collaboratively albeit 

with rigour and challenge. Our aim is to appoint an excellent school leader to join this team – 

complementing and supplementing the range of skills and experience we have; with the ability to both 

inspire and lead, a lateral thinker able to see ‘the big picture’ whilst never losing sight of our commitment 
to inclusion.  

 

Above all else we are incredibly proud of our students – their intellectual curiosity, their thirst for new 
experiences and challenges, their aspiration and ambition, their sense of humour and their compassion, 

and their potential to make a profound and positive difference make every day a joy.  

 
This is a very exciting time to be working at NKS – I very much hope you sense that too and I look forward 

to receiving your application. 

 

 With best wishes  
 

 

 
 

 

Ben Greene 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


